
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Thursday 16 June 
Stage 3 excursion to Sydney 
Sydney North Cross Country 
 

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 
 
Wyoming Public School - a dynamic community that provides educational 

excellence  
and nurtures resilient, empowered, creative and inspired learners. 

 
Hello to All 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in keeping students who are sick at 
home. The cough/cold/flu season has hit our school early (in both staff and 
students) and we appreciate your assistance in limiting the spread through 
the school.      
 
Don’t forget that children can continue to come to school if they live in the 
house with someone who tests positive to COVID provided the complete a 
RAT each day (for 5 school days), are symptom free and the school is 
informed of their close contact status. Unfortunately, this does not apply to 
students within support classes due to increased health risk in these 
settings.     
 

Winter weather has arrived 
Winter cold weather has hit with full force last week. Please remember to 
label your child’s jumpers and jackets as our lost property is looking very 
full.  
 
If your child would like to add a beanie, scarf or gloves to the uniform we 
ask that you keep them to bottle green or black in colour. A plain white 
long-sleeved shirt under the red t-shirt could also be added for those 
students who are particularly susceptible to the cold.   
 

Congratulations Stage 3  
Congratulations to our Stage 3 students on their exceptional behaviour 
while away on camp. I am pleased to report that while away our students 
were complimented for the respectful behaviour by both members of the 
community and from places that were visited.  
 
Overnight excursions take a great deal of organising and commitment from 
staff and I extend a big thank you to our dedicated team who made this 
experience possible for students.     
 



Keeping in the loop of what is on each week   
To stay in the loop of school activities for the week 
ahead don’t forget to check out the latest 
information tab on the app.  
 
Take Care 
 
Rebecca Wild  
PRINCIPAL 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
 
Book Club is due 9.00am Friday 17 June.  
 
Don't forget you are now only able to order and 
pay online through the Scholastic LOOP 
system. Visit scholastic.com.au/LOOP or 
download the app. No cash payments are 
accepted. 
 
Please note, books ordered online will not be 
delivered to school until after Friday 17 June.  
 
Kristy Setchell 
BOOK CLUB COORDINATOR 
 

STAGE 2 EXCURSION 
 
Stage 2 students will be participating in an 
excursion to Manly, The Rocks and Barangaroo on 
Thursday 16 June 2022.  
 
Final payment was due Friday 10 June 2022. 
 
Students will depart from school at 6:45am and 
return to school at 3.30pm.  Please ensure your 
child is at school at 6.30am so we can mark rolls 
and be ready to leave at 6:45am sharp.  
 
Travel will be by seat-belted coach to Manly and 
by ferry from Manly to Circular Quay. Students will 
participate in an organised Walking Tour of the 
Rocks dressed in First Fleet costumes provided by 
The Rocks Walking Tours and in activities at 
Barangaroo Reserve. 
 
Students will need a child 
opal card topped with $5 in 
order to access the Ferry at 
Manly. The cost of the Ferry 
is $4.70. The child opal card 
is different to the student 
card used for travel to and from school. Cards can 
be purchased at Coles Wyoming. Please contact 
the excursion coordinator if you need any 
information.  
 
Accompanying staff are Mr Walter, Miss Phillips, 
Mrs Rio, Mrs Lenton, Mrs Walker and Miss Loaney. 
 
Students are to be dressed in full school uniform 
wearing a school jumper and are required to bring:  
 
 hat 

 small backpack with, recess and lunch in 
separate plastic bags, clearly labelled with 
their name, pencil, eraser and clipboard 

 2 bottles of water 
 child opal card (loaded with $5) 

 
Kelsi Phillips 
EXCURSION COORDINATOR 
 

NETBALL KNOCKOUT 
 
On Monday 30 May, 8 students travelled to Adcock 
Park to play in the PSSA Netball Knockout 
Competition.  
 
The team played extremely well together and 
displayed wonderful 
sportsmanship.  It 
was a great to watch 
their skills develop 
and confidence 
grow as the day 
went on.  
 
A big thank you to 
Mrs Ure for helping 
with transporting the 
team.  
 

 
 
Anita Awad  
NETBALL COACH 
 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
 
HONOUR CERTIFICATE 
 
An Honour Certificate is awarded when a student 
has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten Reading 
Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s Awards or a 
combination. Students may collect their 
Certificates of Merit, Reading Awards of 
Excellence and Principal’s Awards over a number 
of years to earn their Honour Certificate. 

 
I have presented an Honour Certificate to 
the following students.  

 
Cooper A 
Kamilah S 
 

Congratulations!! Keep up the great work. 



PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
 
Just a reminder that the class awards collected for 
the Principal’s Award must be collected within the 
one school year.  As each class award is used 
towards a Principal’s Award it is marked on the 
back.  This means that a class award can only be 
used once towards a Principal’s Award. 

 
The following students have been 
presented with a Principal’s Award. 

 
Tyler A-W  Zaiden A 
Blake B  Levi B-D 
Anastasia B  Heidi B 
Summer B  Milarni B 
Romen B  Charlie B 
Tayah C  Alex C 
Tadhg C  Harlow C 
Kora C   Mia C 
Aaliyah D  Destiny D 
Emie D  Brodie F 
Mia G 
Sophia-Grace H-W 
Lacey H  RA H 
Daniel H  Penelope H 
Isla J-P  Chonlathee K 
Mason M  Axel M 
Aria P   Addyson P-T 
Cade P  Grace P 
Harry P  Harriet R 
Maximus R  Amisha R 
Veronica R  Mason S 
Manuel S  Ivy S 
Nicolas V  Isabelle V 
Madison W  Chase W 
Naomi Y 
 

HOME READING 
 
100 NIGHTS 
Harriet R 
Dakota R 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

Go4Fun is a free 10-week healthy lifestyle program 
for NSW children aged 7-13 and their families. Run 
by trained health professionals, it’s a fun way to 
build self-esteem and learn about eating well, 

staying active and living a healthy life. The 
program encourages children to develop healthy 
habits, fosters families learning together, and 
supports parents and carers to provide healthy 
home environments. Children will need to meet 
criteria when registering.   
 
Each program has at least two facilitators, a theory 
leader (nutrition and mind sessions) and a physical 
activity leader (physical activity sessions). Ideally, 
the program consists of 10 sessions, once per 
week for 10 weeks (although at times it may be 
adapted to a 9 week program). 
 
Highlights include: 

• Weekly games and activities for children 
• Fun, interactive discussions to teach them 

easy and effective ways to improve their 
child’s nutrition, physical activity and self-
esteem 

• Practical demonstrations, games and tips 
about healthy foods, label reading and 
portion sizes 

 
https://go4fun.com.au/ 

 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo4fun.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CNola.RITCHIE1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C704acc3106914db51e5f08da4500bb2a%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637898166700939183%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TUcU%2FJV7tCXS7rVdW8%2F789%2FF52dVb0f1suVFuIF%2BNd4%3D&reserved=0


 

 


	DATES TO REMEMBER

